
 

 

12 August, 2003 
 

Subject  : FCC ID: CGJWT01 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dennis Ward, 

 

Regarding to your comments for FCC ID: CGJWT01 in July 17, 2003, please find the following 

replies; 

 

1. Please see the revised Form 731 and Technical Specification on the website. 

2. Please see the revised Technical Specification on the website. 

3. Please find the revised User’s Manual on the website.  

4. Please find the revised test report and User’s Manual on the website. 

5. We have provided the schematic diagram of WLAN Card, please confirm. 

6. We have provided the block diagram of WLAN Card, please confirm 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Kanako Sanda (Ms.) 

UL Apex Co., Ltd. 

 

 


